
 
 

Dear KIBC Member, 
 
In connection with the visit to Kuwait of a two member official 
delegation from the Federation of Indian Chambers of Commerce and 
Industry (FICCI) comprising of Mr. Krishan Kalra, Additional Director 
General of FICCI and Mr. Anil Agarwal, Co-Chairman, Indo-Iraq Joint 
Business Council, KIBC will be hosting a working lunch for Council 
members, the visiting delegation and Indian Embassy officials as 
detailed below: 
 
 
DATE:  SATURDAY, 10TH, MAY 2003 
 
TIME:  1.30 P.M. 
 
VENUE:  RESIDENCE OF KIBC CHAIRMAN 
   MR. GORI SHANKER KHANDELWAL 
   VILLA 21, BLK ELEVEN, STREET NO.3, SALWA 
 
We look forward to your presence.  Members who are unable to 
attend are requested to kindly inform the General Secretary on tel: 
9795727. 
 
The Executive Committee of KIBC has enhanced the Annual 
Membership fee for individual members from KD 25 to KD 30 for the 
current year and members who are yet to pay their membership fee 
are requested to kindly contact Mr. Subramaniam of KPMG at 
2409810. Others are requested to contact him for the difference 
payable. 
 
We look forward to your continued cooperation and your presence on 
10th May 2003 at the working lunch. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Markos Williams 
General Secretary – Kuwait India Business Council 


